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FYI, you would have received an e-mail notice last week indicating we had a return receipt card showing the PAA order 
in this docket was delivered to the company. That was incorrect. Apparently the card got separated from the envelope 
when the mail was delivered to the mail room and then was given to us separately (and on a different day) from the 
"unable to forward" envelope, and we didn't catch the fact we already had an entry in CMS concerning the order. 

I'm going to place a copy of this e-mail in the file to explain what happened, but wanted to be sure you were aware that 
the PAA order was NOT delivered to the company. 
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